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Dear Planning Inspectors

I am writing about my concerns about the building of Sizewell C and D

on the fragile coast of Suffolk .

With the predicted sea level rise of 1 metre or 2 coupled with the Storm surges
we have on this coast ,I think Sizewell may well go the way of it’s close neighbour
Dunwich , however high the protection.

The eroding shoreline must be considered.

Future generations will not thank us for this dangerous build .

Nuclear is an old out of date technology but its legacy will haunt the planet.

If Sizewell is built it will destroy about a quarter of a million fish every day.
Possibly a billion a year .. their crushed bodies will then be put back in the sea
who knows what this will do for the ecology of the North Sea.

Renewable energy sources are considerably less damaging.

Everyday new technology is being developed . The money that is being spent
on Sizewell would be much better spent on Green Technology.

Renewable solutions take much less time to build.

There will be many more jobs for people in the renewable tech world.
Sizewell cannot be built in time to help Climate Change.

Then there is the water issue along with the desalination plant.

I could go on and on. Sizewell is not a silver bullet !

Please think carefully

Yours sincerely

Virginia Storey





